
Reminder that children break up on today, Friday 24th May, for the half term holiday.  School reopens 
for children on Monday 3rd June at the usual times.  You can find the term dates for the remainder 
of this academic year here: https://tinyurl.com/3945f98f  
 
 
 
 

Year 1 Black Country Living Museum visit:- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Year 4 choir singing 
at The Halls:- 
 

 
 



  

   


